
                  
August 30, 2018 

 

Core Virtue of the Month:  “Wisdom” 

Wisdom is knowledge of the things that matter. 

 

   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year the SPLS Staff will be praying specifically for our students and 

their families.  Each week we will draw the names of three students from 

a prayer box and pray for them over the course of the next week.  This 

week we will be praying for the following students: I’olani (TK) and Tyler 

(K). 

School Picture day is right around the corner!  Tuesday, 

September 4th is Fall Picture Day.  All students, including preschool 

through kindergarten students and staff will have their pictures 

taken for the yearbook.  Make up picture day will be Wednesday, 

October 10. 

Picture information will be sent home the week of August 27 either 

with your child or at Back-to-School Night. 

Below is a link to pre-order your pictures. 
http://www.orderschoolportraits.com/St-Philip-Lutheran-School-C2166.aspx 

Preschool Back-to-School Night  

         is tonight, Thursday, August 30th   

1. Preschool 3’s families meet in the 

church from 6:00 – 6:45 p.m. 

2. Preschool 4’s families meet in the 

church from 6:45 – 7:30 p.m. 

   
 

 

A Friendly Reminder: NO SCHOOL on Monday, 

September 3rd …Labor Day Holiday! 

 

http://www.orderschoolportraits.com/St-Philip-Lutheran-School-C2166.aspx


 
We are looking for volunteers to assist with this event. This is a perfect way to earn 

PPP (Parent Participation Program) hours and help SPLS earn books for the 

classrooms.    

To sign up, or contact Mrs. Stephan in the school office at 

schooladmin@stphilipchurch.com or 925-829-3857 

We are so grateful for your support! 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Now that we’re back to school it’s time to clip and save your Box 

Tops for Education.  Just send them to school anytime and we’ll 

see that Amy Goldhammer, our school‘s coordinator, receives 

them!  Thank you for supporting SPLS with your Box Tops!  We 

appreciate it. Each Box Top is worth $0.10 – they add up! 

September 24-28 
It’s a whimsical place full of irresistible books kids can’t 

wait to read so their imaginations can grow! 
 

The book fair benefits every classroom with new books!  
 

Do you have some free time on your hands? Do you 

need Parent Participation hours? If you would like to 

volunteer to help with Lunch Duty from 11:20-12:20 

Monday-Friday (or even just a day or two). We would 

love some help! This is a great way to get to know the 

other students and staff. Please email Mrs. Stephan in the 

school office at schooladmin@stphilipchurch.com. 
 

Drop-Off, Pick Up, and Parking Reminders:  Please 

obey the laws regarding handicapped spaces and 

red zones in the parking lot.   

 Please DO NOT stop in the red zone to drop off 

or to pick up your child.   

 Also, only park in the handicap spaces if you 

have the appropriate placard to do so. 

 Drive slowly and cautiously in the lot at all times. 

 Do not leave children unattended at any time in 

your vehicle.   

The safety of our students is our number one concern!  

Thank you for your cooperation with this matter. 
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